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Attached teletype ‘relates to New mee 
Crleans District Attorney Garrison's probe 
of the assassination of President Kennedy .| 

Loren E. Hall, mentioned in the ape. 
attached teletype, reportedly has been ~ 
sthbpoenaed by Garrison as a matérial 
ritness. Hall was one of threé men who © 
reportedly visited Sylvia Odio; a dis- | 
credited assassination witness, in ~ 
September, 1963, in Dallas, Texas. We 
interviewed Hall and he claimed never to 
have met:‘Lee Harvey Oswald or te possess 

~-4any information relating to the assassi- 
Investigation nation of President Kennedy. 

disclosed. Hall has a history of mental 
instability and a reputation for lying. 

Edgar Eugene Bradley is the West 
Coast representative of Dr. Carl McIntire, 
the New Jersey radio broadcaster who has 
associated himself with the extreme right- 
wing element in this country. Bradley has 
been charged by Garrison as being involved 
in the conspiracy to assassinate President 
Kennedy. 

teletype was obtained from news media, no 
dissemination is being made of ite 
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